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(C) (3) In Cherokee Park, Metro Parks shall have the discretion to temporarily close the roads in the park
until September 1, 2021, except that Metro Parks shall not close the portions of the scenic loop from
Eastern Parkway to Barret Hill and from Cochran Hill Road to Ledge Road. These two sections of the
scenic loop must have one lane open to vehicle traffic until September 1, 2021.

By September 1, 2021, Metro Parks shall have conducted a public meeting and shall have reported the
results of that meeting to Metro Council as described in subsection D. Any long-term closure of a road
must be approved by Metro Council as described herein. If Metro Council has not approved a long-term
closure of any roads in Cherokee Park prior to September 1, 2021, the roads in the park shall reopen to
vehicle traffic as described in subsection A of this ordinance.



